UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting September 10, 1973 4:00 p.m., Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Dean Hart; Associate Dean Desiderio; Assistant Dean Geer; Professors Bingaman, Daniels, Ellis, Fink, Goldberg, Kanowitz, Minzner, Muir, Norwood, Olivarez, Parnall, Reynoso, Romero, Simson, Teitelbaum, Utton, Walden, Walker; Student Representatives: Ehlert, Foy, Milne, Myers

The meeting was called to order by Dean Hart, who introduced the new student representatives. Attention was given to the following:

- Brian P. Desmond and John W. Justus were certified for graduation in August, 1973.
- 2. Discussion of the proposal of the Special Committee on Grading on the subject of Credit/No-entry Option. The faculty voted to delay the decision and further discussion until the next meeting.
- 3. Discussion of the strike in progress by the blue-collar workers at the University. The faculty expressed its concern and willingness to assist the dissenting group, the legal bargaining representative, and the administration toward resolving the situation.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp Secretary